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Welcome To Our Newsletter

The festive season is upon us and our staff and residents are excited to take part
in lots of exciting activities and events. From decorating the Christmas tree to
baking festive treats and carolling, there's something for everyone to enjoy. 

As we round up another year, we can't help but reflect on all the wonderful
memories we've made and the many reasons we have to be grateful. Merry
Christmas and we hope this season brings you all joy and happiness!

If you know someone who would like to receive our email newsletters/updates just
let us know, or forward them the newsletter sign up link below:

Newsletter Sign-Up 

Best wishes,

Amanda Oxley
Home Manager

Festive Season

As the festive season approaches, we are gearing up to make it extra special for
our residents. We have planned a range of activities and events to bring joy and
happiness to their lives.

From carol singing to festive crafts and Christmas movie nights, we have a lot in
store for our residents. We believe that the festive season is a time to spread love
and cheer, and we are committed to doing just that.

 
Christmas Tree Decorating

 
Christmas Decoration Shopping

Exeter Food Action Charity

Our Activities Lead, Mitchel, and the residents were asked to design and make the
decorations for the Exeter Food Action Charity Christmas tree in Exeter city. It was
a fantastic success and the tree looked great! Thank you to our residents and
volunteers for your hard work!

Recent Activities

Carnival Theme Day

Our residents and staff had so much fun dressing up and playing games. The food
went down a treat too...
 

Singers, Nibbles & Tipples

We are so fortunate to have such talented entertainers that visit us here at
Alexander House. What better way to enjoy listening to music than enjoying some
delicious nibbles prepared by our experienced Chef. 

The Great British Care Awards

The Great British Care Awards are a series of regional events throughout the
UK and are a celebration of excellence across the care sector. The purpose of the
awards are to pay tribute to those individuals who have demonstrated outstanding
excellence within their field of work.

On the 23rd of November, some of our team members were invited to the awards
ceremony in Bristol. Well done to everyone, it was a great night!

Social Media

Make sure to check out the Alexander House Care Home Facebook Page.
 

Don't Forget To 'Like' Us!
 

Leave A Review

We would be very grateful if you could spare a few minutes to write a review for
us:

Carehome.co.uk Reviews

Google Reviews
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